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April 10, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Fannin Family: 
 
Welcome back from spring break!  I hope your days were filled with joy and relaxation.   
 
As our schools reopen for the final stretch of the 2022-2023 school year, the beauty of spring is all around 
us.  The days are becoming longer; trees and flowers are blooming, and this is the time of year that all of 
us have the opportunity to see how much our students have grown this school year.  Thank you in 
advance for everything you have done and will do to ensure their success this school year.   
   
Please know that I am proud to be your superintendent.  I love the Fannin County School System, and it is 
an honor to work alongside each of you.  I believe it is through our relationship with each other, our 
students, their parents, and the community that will be the key to preparing the next generation.  In this 
spirit, we are equipped to build on existing foundations and improve as a community. 
 
Moving forward during the final couple of months this school year, let us focus on working together and 
taking our kids to the finish line.  They deserve our best, and I look forward to celebrating their success 
together.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
      
 
 
Shannon D. Miller   
Superintendent 
  


